
WHO Acknowledges Cuba's
International Health Cooperation

The General Director of the World Health Organization (WHO) Margaret Chan praised Cuba's health
cooperation with other development countries, particularly Cuba's contribution to the fight against Ebola in
West Africa.

During a meeting in Geneva with Cuban Health Minister Roberto Morales, Chan also expressed her
profound admiration for the historic leader of the Cuban Revolution Fidel Castro and Cuban President
Raul Castro.

The meeting took place in the framework of the 68th World Health Assembly, which opened in Geneva in
May 18th and runs through the 26th. The top Cuban health official reiterated Cuba's willingness and
readiness to collaborate with the World Health Organization in confronting any future health emergency
situation or epidemic outbreak anywhere in the world.
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